
Town of East Lyme
Board of Assessment Appeal

Legal Notice

The Town of East Lyme Board of Assessment Appeals will hold informal hearings in
March 2019 for appeals to the assessments for the October 1,2018 Grand List and

Supplemental Motor Vehicle for the October 1,2017 Grand List. As per Connecticut
General Statutes, appeals must be submiued in writing and received by February 20,
2019. The Board of Assessment Appeals, without the timely submission of the
completed petition form, cannot hear the appeal. The Board will hold meetings by
appointment only.

Appeal petition forms are available online on the Board of Assessments home page and

in the Assessor's Office, 108 Pennsylvania Avenue, Niantic, during normal business

hours Monday through Friday, 8:00 am to 4:00 pm (except holidays).

It should be notcd that thc Rcal Estate assessments are based on the market conditions as

of the last revaluation date of October 1,2016. For further information please contact the

Assessor's Office at 860-7 39-6931.
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